
November 26, 2024 

Notice for RFQ No. 24-040 

Triangle Mobility HUB Joint Development 

The Evaluation and Selection Committee for Request for Qualifications (RFQ) No. 24-040 
Triangle Mobility HUB Joint Development evaluated all the proposals received. In accordance 
with the terms of the solicitation, the Committee selected three (3) firms to advance to the 
Request for Proposals (RFP) stage. GoTriangle is pleased to announce that the following have 
been selected to advance to the RFP stage: 

1) Davis Companies
2) Hoffman and Associates

3) Urban Atlantic

Go Triangle greatly appreciates the time and attention of each firm who submitted proposals. 

Any questions should be directed to Mr. William Bryant, Interim Procurement Manager, at 

(919) 485-7429 or email at wbryant@gotriangle.org.


